
Newsflash   
Update on Submitting Reconsideration Requests and 

Deferred Retirement Estimate Requests

Effective immediately, send all Federal Employees Health Benefits 
(FEHB) and Federal Employees’ Group Life Insurance (FEGLI) 
Reconsideration Requests and Deferred Retirement estimate requests 
electronically to our benefits email box at dodhra.mc-
alex.dcpas.mbx.benefits-contacts@mail.mil.  This will ensure requests 
are received and processed in a timely manner while staff is on 
extended telework.

For security purposes, ensure emails are digitally signed and emails 
with PII are encrypted.  For large files use the Department of Defense 
(DoD) Secure Access File Exchange (SAFE). Users can send and receive 
up to CUI/PII/PHI files (up to 8 GB total).  Visit SAFE at: 
https://safe.apps.mil/.  

Questions?  
Contact: dodhra.mc-alex.dcpas.mbx.benefits-

contacts@mail.mil
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